The COVID 19 pandemic has only worsened health disparities within communities of color. Our undocumented community
especially faces unique barriers. The lack of health insurance for undocumented immigrants creates an economic burden for them
and their families. This is a human rights issue and it cannot be overlooked. We need to invest in Health Care for All Oregonians to
counteract these historic systems or inequity.



